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Having received a copy of the suggested Local Plan from the South
Warrington Parish Council I would like to say YES Please, so long as
there is going to be a good percentage of new build set aside for
'older' people.

Affordable Housing for this age group is in high demand and there is
very little appropriate available housing stock.

It's time to change all that, and you guys have the power....
Thank you for taking the time to read this and take on board my comments

Lyn Lowther





